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OPPOSE!!!  You should not be considering sending Oregonians' tax dollars to 

organizations that are intent on helping non citizens circumvent our laws.  Only those 

who have entered the country Legally are entitled to be here.  We elected a new 

president to stop this on a national level.  Now you want to do an end run and give 

state money for the same thing.  The Oregon legislature should be spending its time 

helping its own citizens who are hurting.  I am absolutely opposed to any attempt to 

give my tax dollars to these so-called charities who are involved in helping illegals.  I 

oppose any "sanctuary" status. 

Charities should not be given tax money.  Those who want to support them may do 

so out of their own after-tax dollars.  

NO NO NO!  

thanks  


